From: Fudalewicz, Magdalena
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 12:11:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: gilbertvillegas36@gmail.com
Subject: Ald. Gilbert Villegase - Delegation to Israel 

 

Hi Steve, 
I hope this email finds you well!

Alderman Villegas just came back from a delegate trip to Israel, he was there from December 2, 2016 to December 9, 2016. What needs to be completed to report this trip according the ethics code?

Thank you, 

Maggs

Magdalena Fudalewicz
Chief of Staff
Alderman Gilbert Villegas - 36th
